
 

 

 

Important Update: Arrival of New Air conditioned Buses  

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Mayor World School! 

We trust this communication finds you well and in good spirits. 

We regret to inform you of a slight delay in the delivery of our eagerly awaited new 

fleet of AC buses. The delay, attributed to Eicher, is primarily due to the meticulous 

fitting of advanced safety features in the buses. While this delay was unforeseen, it is 

a testament to our commitment to ensuring the utmost safety and security of our 

students. 

Initially scheduled to commence operation at the beginning of the school session, the 

new buses are now expected to be operational starting from the 17th or 18th of this 

month. We understand the significance of reliable transportation for our students and 

sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this delay may cause. 

In the interim, we are diligently working to make temporary arrangements to ensure 

uninterrupted transportation services during this period. Please rest assured that we 

are sparing no effort to minimise any inconvenience. 

We deeply appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time. Should 

you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

administrative office. Your support is invaluable as we navigate through this situation. 

Thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your children. We 

look forward to the safe and timely arrival of the new buses and to continuing to 

provide the highest standard of service. 

Warm regards, 

 

Mayor World School 

Transport Department 

 


